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22nd July 2024 
  
Deputy Cathal Crowe T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
E: cathal.crowe@oireachtas.ie 
  
Re: PQ 27550/24 – Insulin Pumps 
 
“To ask the Minister for Health the number of new insulin pump starts done in each of 
the hospitals within hospital groups (details supplied); and the number of those who 
are aged 0-18 years and greater than 18 years, for 2022 and 2023, in tabular form.” 
  
Dear Deputy Crowe, 
  
I refer to the above Parliamentary Question seeking an update on the number of new insulin 
pump starts done in each of the relevant hospitals within the Ireland East Hospital Group for 
direct response. 
 
I have had this matter examined, please see data. Any hospital not listed does not provide 
the service: 
 
St 
Michael’s 
Hospital 
(SMH) 

The number of New closed loop Pump starts in SMH this year will be 20-30 
starts (time permitting, rep permitting and prompt funding permitting). 

St Luke’s 
Hospital 

 
University 
Hospital 
Waterford 
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Wexford 
General 
Hospital 

 
Tipperary 
University 
Hospital 

 
St 
Columcille’
s Hospital 

 
St 
Vincent’s 
University 
Hospital 

 
 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Paul Gallagher  
Chief Director of Nursing and Midwifery  


